
^ ^ V ^ . a W i c a n Embassy. 
& q j J ^ J s - ^ \ v N^-- Rio de Janeiro, 

Nr. Andrew c. HcLellan, 
Inter-American Representative, 

American Federation of Labor and Congress 
of I n d u s t r i a l Organizations, 

815 Sixteenth S t r e e t , N.W. 
Washington 6, D. C. 

Dear Andy: 

Many thinks for your thoughtful l e t t e r which we appreciated very much. 

I as enclosing a Directory of Trade Unions published by the Ministry of 
Leber i n 1961. This directory i s not up-to-date but should be valuable to 
you for preparing a mailing l i s t of l o c a l unions throoghsut the country. 
I am also enclosing a copy of a Directory of Labor Organizations i n B r a z i l 
covering the s i x existing national confederations and their v a r i o u s " a f f i l i a t e d 
federations as w e l l as other major unions not a f f i l i a t e d with a national 
center. I hope these publications w i l l be useful to you i n preparing your 
n a i l i n g l i s t f o r AFL-CIO publications i n Portuguese. 

As we accumulate additional and acre up-to-date information we w i l l 
try to keep Dsn Montenegro and Joe Bazan informed so that they may i n turn 
be of assistance to you i n r e v i s i n g your n a i l i n g l i s t s . 

I w i l l follow up with a l e t t e r on the AFL-CIO Free Trade Union News. 

Gladys, L i z and Mite j o i n me i n sending their warmest regards. 

Sincerely yours. 

Herbert If. Baker 
Labor Attache 

Enclosures: 
As stated 


